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Washtenaw Library for the Blind 
and Physically Disabled @ AADL
Welcome to the WLBPD @ Ann Arbor District Library! 
Thank you for applying for library services through the WLBPD@AADL. The talking book equipment and accessories you requested are on their way, as well as an initial shipment of books based on the reading interests selected on your application. 
Digital books do not need to be rewound. If you discover a digital book to be defective, please tie a string or wrap a rubber band around the damaged item before returning it so that we can replace it before sending it to another patron.
Digital books may be returned postage-free by flipping over the mailing card on the outside of the box (the round punch out should be in the upper left corner of the card) and placing them in the mail. 
The enclosed Digital Talking Books Plus and Talking Book Topics catalogs are yours to keep! In six to eight weeks, you will begin receiving the Talking Book Topics catalog on a bi-monthly basis. It lists all of the newest books available. Each issue includes an order form for ordering books from that issue. To place requests for items to be sent, you may return the completed order form from the Talking Book Topics catalog by mail, email your requests to wlbpd@aadl.org, or contact us by phone at (734) 327-4224. Your requests need not be limited to what you see listed in Talking Book Topics.
We’ve also enclosed a list of magazines available in audio cassette, Braille, and large print formats. If you would like to subscribe to any of these magazines, please return the form to us or contact us by phone. Subscriptions are free and begin six to eight weeks after you submit your initial request.
If you completed the application for an Ann Arbor District Library card, that card is enclosed in this packet. If you did not and would like a card, please call us and ask to have an application sent to you. Your family members living at the same address are also eligible for an AADL card. Family members may apply at any of our locations by presenting photo I.D., proof of address, and completing an application.
Soon an AADL staff member will contact you by phone as a follow-up to this letter. We at the WLBPD@AADL look forward to serving you!
If you have any questions about our services or would like to order materials, please contact us: 
Email: 

wlbpd@aadl.org
Phone: 

(734) 327-4224
Mail: 

WLBPD
343 S. Fifth Ave.

Ann Arbor, MI 48104
Hours:

Monday 10am– 9pm
Tuesday-Friday 9am–9pm
Saturday 9am–6pm
Sunday 12pm–6pm
